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How the Global Fund Ranked on the Transparency Index in 2011

In an article in GFO 208 (“Aid Is Becoming More Transparent, but Progress Is Slow, Study Says”),
published on 29 January, we said that the Global Fund had finished 7th in the transparency rankings for
2011 compiled by Publish What You Fund. This was an error. In fact, the Global finished 2nd in the 2011
rankings. The article focused mainly on the rankings for 2012 but also provided some comparisons to the

2011 rankings.
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